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November 23, 2021 
 
Tara Stephens 
City Clerk 
City of Welland 
Via email: clerk@welland.ca 

 

Dear Ms. Stephens: 

Niagara Region Transit 
 

At their regular meeting of November 15, 2021, Council of the Town of Pelham received your 
correspondence, and endorsed the following:   

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive correspondence from the City of Welland 
regarding Niagara Region Transit, for information;  
 
AND THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Town of Pelham endorses and 
supports the resolution from the City of Welland regarding Niagara Region Transit; 
 
AND THAT the Town Clerk is hereby directed to circulate a copy of this resolution to 
the Niagara Region and all local area municipalities.  

 
On behalf of Council, thank you for your correspondence.  
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
 
Holly Willford, BA 
Town Clerk 
HW/jm  
Cc:  Ann Marie Norio, Regional Clerk, Niagara Region ann-marie.norio@niagararegion.ca 
 Area Clerks (via email)  
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